
What can we do to reduce the expanding noise from flights that are now being 
directed over our neighborhood?  We have lived in Willow Creek since 1981.  Traffic 
patterns have significantly changed, where planes, jets and helicopter traffic 
patterns are now routed directly over our neighborhood, when they could instead, be 
directed over the I-25 or C-470 highway corridors.  

Also, with the new Sky Ridge Hospital completed at I-25 and Lincoln Road, the 
hospital has a LOW FLYING, NOISY, helicopter that flies directly over our house at 
all hours of the day and night.  The hospital is located a stones throw off I-25, 
just south of Lincoln Road.  Again, why couldn’t that flight pattern be adjusted 
directly along the I-25 corridor, instead of 500 feet directly over our sleeping 
community at 2AM?!

Our house is located at 8391 E. Otero Circle, Centennial, CO  80112.  If you jump 
onto Googlemaps at the following link, you can see our house (3 houses SSW from the 
blue marker) on the satellite view:  
<http://maps.google.com/maps/ms?ie=UTF8&hl=en&msa=0&msid=110158276001038343973.00043
8396987f105e855e&ll=39.569802,-104.893177&spn=0.00263,0.005879&t=h&z=18>

I have flown into John Wayne airport in Orange County, CA many times.  Do they have 
strict noise controls around their airport that we should consider?

We welcome your guidance.

Best regards,

Jordan Melick

jordan.melick@comcast.net
303.799.1128 Home


